
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Adjourned Council Meeting 

 

13 February 2013 
 
Objection to budget: 
 
This Council notes that adults services has a projected overspend of approx. 

£700,000 and Children’s Services has a projected overspend of approx. 

£2,900,000 in the current financial year.  In light of the planned £1,400,000 cuts 

to some of the areas of children’s services and £2,000,000 cuts to some of the 

areas Adult Social Care, this Council has fears that the Council’s abilities to 

protect those most vulnerable in our community will be significantly reduced.   

 

Proposer: Councillor Darling 

Seconder: Councillor Faulkner (J) 
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